
 
 
 
 

 

Hellenic Classical Charter Schools (HCCS) 

Park Slope (PS), est. 2005 

Staten Island (SI), est. 2019 

 

 

COVID-19 TRAVEL POLICY 

2020-2021 

 

HCCS has implemented a travel policy covering all HCCS Faculty, Staff, and 

students.  HCCS’s travel policy follows the State of New York’s mandatory travel 

restrictions and additional guidance issued by the Centers for Disease Control and 

Prevention.  Accordingly, if you have traveled outside of the United States or to a 

state that is designated by the State of New York as a state with significant 

community spread, you must quarantine for 14 days before you return to HCCS. The 

State of New York is designating states as having significant community spread 

when the state has a seven day rolling average of positive COVID-19 tests in excess 

of 10% or the number of positive cases exceed 10 cases per 100,000 residents.  

  

In light of HCCS’s new travel policy, if you have traveled or are traveling this 

summer, we ask that you kindly return to NY in a timely manner so that you can 

begin on your first official day back to school.  

 

Faculty & Staff: August 31, 2020 

Students: September 10, 2020 

  

If you have any questions or concerns please email HCCS’s Chief of Operations,    

Joy.Petrakos@hccs-nys.org, and copy our Superintendent CTettonis@hccs-

nys.org and the principal. For HCCS-PS Principal: NCaban@hccs-nys.org and 

HCCS-SI Principal: CKakleas@hccs-nys.org. 
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